
October 26, 1999 

Mr. John J. Phillips, Director 
Veterans Affairs Medical Center 
4101 Woolworth Avenue 
Omaha, Nebraska 68105 

Dear Mr. Phillips: 

This letter is to inform you of a necessary change, because of the retirement of your 

previously assigned inspector. Effective the date of this letter, Mr. Thomas F. Dragoun is the 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission's inspector for your facility. Mr. Dragoun's telephone number 

is (610)337-5373 and his address is U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1, 475 

Allendale Road, King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415. If you should have any questions, 

Mr. Dragoun or I would be pleased to hear from you.  

Sincerely, 

[Original signed by] 

Ledyard B. Marsh, Chief 
Events Assessment, Generic Communications 

and Non-Power Reactor Branch 
Division of Regulatory Improvement Program 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
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Medical Center 

cc: 

Mayor 
City of Omaha 
Omaha, NB 68102 

Mr. John P. Claassen 
Reactor Manager/Supervisor 
Omaha Veterans Administration 

Medical Center 
4101 Woolworth Avenue 
Omaha, NB 68105 

Test, Research and Training 
Reactor Newsletter 

202 Nuclear Sciences Center 
University of Florida 
Gainesville, FL 32611 

Cheryl Rogers, Program Manager 
for Radioactive Materials 

Department of Health & Human Services 
301 Centennial Mall South 
P.O. Box 95007 
Lincoln, NE 68509-5007
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